
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name David Smith

Address 4 Spindlers,Kidlington,OX5 2YP

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments I wholeheartedly support this planning application. I am a Kidlington resident of 43 years 
and an Oxford United supporter for the last 60 years. The club has worked tirelessly for 
several years to put this plan together. The attention to detail in the application is fantastic 
and a great credit to all involved. This undoubtedly is a once in a lifetime opportunity for the 
club to finally get a home that is both futuristic and sustainable. We should grasp this chance 
to benefit the club in their time of need and give all the people of Oxfordshire a wonderful 
facility to be proud of. 
The club has a superb history and is now of major importance to our wider community.There 
undoubtedly is still work to do regarding access to the stadium from Oxford Parkway, 
conditions I understand already set by OCC. Although not part of this application I would add 
better use of Stratfield Brake under the management of OUFC would undoubtedly provide 
substantial CDC cost savings, potentially better match day parking and travel arrangements 
and may be the ideal location for a much needed medical and wellbeing centre, similar to 
other summit towns in the county, to benefit the people of Kidlington and other nearby 
housing developments planned. 
OUFC deserves this moment and I would urge CDC to give their support for this application. 
The vision is close for all to see! 

Received Date 23/03/2024 17:22:37

Attachments


	D-H
	David Smith  Support 23-03-2024




